
Sponsored Run at Gbetagbo High School
Republic of Benin

A campaign "I share my happiness with you"

Sale of "building blocks" for the new buildings of the Bobè High 
School in the municipality of Banté. Each brick sold is worth the 
equivalent of a real brick for the buildings. Who's in?

On May 31st, 2025, the first sponsored run will take place at 9:00 
a.m. on the sports field of the Gbetagbo High School in the 
district of Akassato of the city of Abomey-Calavi.

The students of the Gbetagbo High School want to express their 
solidarity with another school in the municipality of Bante that does 
not have a single permanent school building.

They are setting a sign of solidarity and brotherhood with all other 
children of Benin and hope that other children will follow their 
example. 

Their motto:
It is more fun to be happy together than alone.


